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JUNE 2023
NEWSLETTER

Message From The Principal & 
Vice Principal

PA Day (NO SCHOOL) -  Friday June 2



Grade 8 Grad Trip Treetop Trekking - 
Monday June 5, 2023



Pita Days - Monday June 5, 12 & 19



Pizza Days - Friday June 2, 9, 16 & 23



Spring Showcase - Wednesday June 14,  

6pm @ MacNab Secondary



Grade 8 Graduation - Friday June 23, 2023 
@ MacNab Secondary 



Last Day of School - Wednesday June 28, 2023



First Day of School - Wednesday September 6,

2023



Have a great summer!



Dear Chedoke Families:



And just like that, it’s June! We would like to take the
opportunity to thank the Chedoke community for such a

wonderful and productive 2023. We have thoroughly
enjoyed getting to know the students, staff and community.

We have worked hard and have found opportunities for
learning, play and celebration. This time of year is always

bitter-sweet. As a school community, we say ‘goodbye and
good luck’ to our Grade 8’s, while welcoming our newest

Kindergarten students to school for the first time.



As we head into our last month, schools can become very
busy places. There are the many fun excursions and events

to look forward to, but we know that anxiety around
finishing school, changes in routines and sleep schedules,

and other uncertainties can make this last month
challenging. Maintaining routines at home and contact with
your child's teachers may help support students who might
struggle with this transition. Discussing summer plans with

your child might also help assure them that they will still
have time with friends, and lots of fun ahead.



Our students have a lot to be proud of both in their

academic learning and with their gains in social skills and
self- regulation. Keep up the great work over the summer!

We look forward to seeing you all back at school in
September. Please subscribe to our website for alerts and

updates (www.hwdsb.on.ca/chedoke/. 
Have a safe and happy summer.

Ms. S. Pasian & Mr. P. Zadvorny

mailto:chedoke@hwdsb.on.ca
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SHOWCASE 
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JUNE 14

6PM
MACNAB
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SCHOOL


AUDITORIUM

CHEDOKE PUBLIC

SCHOOL

TICKETS AVAILABLE @

SCHOOL CASHONLINE

OR SCAN THE QR CODE
ALL PROCEEDS SUPPORT MUSIC AT CHEDOKE



October 2022 



CLASSROOM PLACEMENT 
2023/2024 SCHOOL YEAR

Elementary Class Placement Communication:

Our staff is working diligently to place students in the best learning
environment possible according to their needs for next year. Please

note that there will be no requests for class / teacher placements
taken at this time. Staffing needs and potential school

reorganization in September may present the need to make
changes to our class organizations in the next few months. 

Information about students’ class placements for September will
be shared the week before school begins starting on August 28,

2023 via the Parent Portal. Families may also call the school during
this week for information.


